
 

 

NOTICE OF CROSSWALK REMOVAL 
CITY OF GLENDALE, DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to California Vehicle Code (CVC) Section 
21950.5, that the City of Glendale has scheduled the removal of the existing crosswalk 
at La Crescenta Avenue and Roselawn Avenue.  Pursuant to CVC Section 21950.5, an 
existing crosswalk may not be removed unless notice and opportunity to be heard is 
provided to the public not less than 30 days prior to the scheduled date of removal.  The 
scheduled date of removal of the existing crosswalk at La Crescenta Avenue and 
Roselawn Avenue will not commence prior to November 16, 2020.    
 
The crosswalk will be removed and will not be replaced. Due to the unique geometry of 
the La Crescenta Avenue/Roselawn Avenue intersection, the existing crosswalk leads 
pedestrians to an area with no sidewalk or American Disabilities Act (ADA) access. 
 
To adhere to the required Covid-19 social distancing guidelines, per California Governor 
Newsom’s “March 17 Order”, the City will hold a virtual public hearing to receive public 
input on Monday, August 17, 2020 at 6:30 p.m., at  
https://www.glendaleca.gov/government/departments/public-works/projects/current/la-
crescenta-avenue-rehabilitation-project. 
 
Public comments may be given during the virtual public hearing via telephone at (818) 
937-8100 on August 17, 2020, or can be submitted in writing via email to Edward Hitti, 
P.E., Assistant Director of Public Works/City Engineer, at 633 E. Broadway, Rm 205, 
Glendale, CA 91206 or EHitti@glendaleca.gov. Written comments must be received by 
Monday, August 17, 2020.


